
 
 
 
Principal:  Kerrie Beeby 
 

10 April 2019  
 
Dear parents and caregivers, 
 

School Photographs 
 

Date: Monday 13 May 2019 

Time:  9:00am 

Dress: Summer Uniform: Including white socks and black shoes for girls and grey socks and black shoes for 
boys (students may bring winter pants and jumpers to change into after their photo is taken). 
 
The photo envelope is attached for your reference. 
 
Payments for photos may be made by cash at the school or by credit card online. If paying online please 
follow the instructions on the photo envelope. If you wish for your child/children to have a photograph with 
their sibling/s who also attend the school, please enquire at the office for a separate family photo envelope. 

If paying cash, please place the exact payment in your child’s photo envelope and return to PIP by Friday 10 
May. Unfortunately, payment cannot be made via the school’s website and change will not be available, 
as this payment is not managed by the school.  
 
Even if your child is not ordering a school photo, we ask that he/she be at school in full school uniform and 
on time, in order to ensure that he/she can be included in the whole class photo. Should you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kerrie Beeby      Jessica Hulse 
Principal      School Photo Coordinator 
        
                        

172-190 Jamison Road,    
SOUTH PENRITH   NSW   2750 

 
Phone Nos:  4721 3160 

Fax No:  4731 1011 
Email:  penrithsth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Penrith South Public School 
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